August 23, 2016

Society of Broadcast Engineers Chapter 59

Minutes of the August 3, 2016 Meeting

The August meeting of Chapter 59 of the **Society of Broadcast Engineers** was held August 3, 2016 at Godfathers Pizza; 7002 Johnson Drive; Mission, Kansas. There were 10 in attendance. Mike Rogers, chapter chairman, was in charge.

Rogers opened the business meeting at 12:08PM. He asked Ben Weiss, secretary/treasurer, to read the minutes of the July meeting. The motion to accept the minutes was by Greg Best and the second by John Gray. The motion passed.

John Gray, chapter program chairman, indicated that he is working to secure programs for future date but has nothing scheduled. He also commented that he is working with Kirk Chestnut to update the EAS monitoring assignments for area stations and those will be posted on the chapter web site.

By way of new business, Mike brought us up to date on several recent FCC matters.

The ETRS and upcoming national EAS test was a topic of continued discussion.

The motion to adjourn was by Ed Treese and the second by Dave Buell.

Steve Lampen, Multimedia Technology Manager at Belden, presented a program on the transformation of radio and television. Things are changing for every broadcaster. And these changes will have profound effects on not just broadcasters, but companies like Belden

Submitted by:
Ben Weiss
Secretary/Treasurer